

26/6/2024

Dear Parent(&)/Guardian(&),

We are on our summer break at the moment and the office will reopen on Monday, August 26th at 10 am.

Our stationary lists are on the homepage of our website at coosannationalschool.ie

Our school uniform can be purchased at Fossal Schoolwear or Suits Direct, Athlone

If you wish to enrol your child, please download our 'Application for Enrolment' form under the 'Policies' tab on our school website. This form should be completed and, together with <u>all</u> requested documents, emailed to the school coosanns@gmail.com . We will be in contact when the office reopens on the aforementioned date.

We will reopen on Thursday, 29th August 2024, at 9.20am, for all classes (Junior Infants begin at 9.30 am)

Go raibh míle maith agaibh,

Coosan National School Staff

